
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
28 March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
UTC Derby Pride Park - Big Bang at School Apprenticeships Event, Thursday 30th March 3-6pm 

 
We have been informed about the above event taking place at the University Technical Centre on Pride 
Park on Thursday evening this week.   
 
This is an opportunity to speak to a range of employers, Post-16 Providers and training providers. 
 
Please be aware this is not a UTC Open Event, it is for students and parents from a range of year groups 
across the city to find out further information to support next steps. 
 
Please see attached flyer for further information. 
 
If you decide to attend, we hope you find the event informative. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Danielle Parker 
Careers Information & Advice Officer 

 



S A V E  T H E  D A T E
UTC DERBY PRIDE PARK
THURSDAY 30TH MARCH 15:00 - 18:00

We are hosting a Big Bang at School
Apprenticeships Fayre! Join us to hear
from employers and training providers
about apprenticeships and
opportunities available in the local
area.

Register online at:
www.utcderby.org.uk/events 

confirmed employers to date
keep an eye out on our social media for more employers!

https://www.utcderby.org.uk/events/big-bang-near-us-next-steps-apprenticeship-fayre-2023/

